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Neighborhood Conservation District Ordinance Review Petition 

April 4, 2019 

Petition to the Town Council 

The Chapel Hill Board of Adjustment hereby petitions that the Town Council review all of the Town’s 

Neighborhood Conservation District ordinances to ensure regulations are consistent with the Council’s 

intent, particularly in light of SB 25 and particularly in regards to multifamily dwelling units. 

Background Information 

This petition is being submitted pursuant to the Feb. 21st meeting of the Board of Adjustment. 

 


